

TYRO WELCOMES RBA UPDATE ON PAYMENTS REVIEW; INVITATION TO MARKET BRIEFING

Sydney, 15 July 2025 – Tyro welcomes the RBA's consultation paper ('Review of Merchant Card Payment Costs and Surcharging'). Tyro invites investors to join a market briefing at 4.30pm today.

Tyro CEO and Managing Director Jon Davey said: "We welcome the RBA's proposed payments updates, which aim to increase transparency and lower card costs for consumers and merchants. The RBA's proposal supports a holistic view of payments reform that benefits small businesses and creates opportunities for Tyro. We encourage the RBA to move with speed."

Participants can access the call using the following details: https://tyro.zoom.us/j/93374828531?pwd=jJdkrFZferAwWBXyl3FeXPeJZmax8J.1

Meeting ID: 933 7482 8531

Passcode: 087971

For more information, please contact:

Media:

Gemma Garkut +61 422 040 559 media@tyro.com Investors:

Martyn Adlam +61 452 112 621 investorrelations@tyro.com

Pursuant to Listing Rule 15.5, Tyro confirms this document has been authorised for release by its CEO and Managing Director.

About Tyro

In 2003, Tyro set out to make payments the easiest part of doing business. Today, we're still into business big time, powering more than 71,000 merchants across Australia with instore, online and on-the-go payment solutions. Working with more than 700 partners, we create seamless payment experiences for hospitality, retail, services and health providers, with integrated banking and lending solutions designed to help unlock the potential of every business. For more information, visit tyro.com.